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Fire safety and prevention is always of the upmost importance.  During these increasingly hot, 
dry summer months it is increasingly more critical. 
 
The Harrison Hot Springs Fire Department is encouraging residents to be extra vigilant and 
ensure that fire safety is at the forefront. Residents and visitors need to be diligent if using 
any cooking or heating appliances with an open flame.  An open flame must not exceed a 15 
cm height limit with a maximum of a 20 lb cylinder. Never leave a cooking or heating appliance 
unattended.  
 

Open burning is prohibited in the Village of Harrison Hot Springs. Please refer to Open Burning 
and Outdoor Fire Regulation Bylaw #111o for further information. This bylaw regulates and 
prohibits any open burning. The use of fireworks and lanterns are also prohibited and 
residents and visitors are required to adhere to the bylaw or face enforcement penalties.  

 
Should you witness open burning or the use of fireworks, during daytime hours, please call 
Bylaw Enforcement at 604-796-2171. After hours please call the Fire Department Duty Officer 
at 604-819-4944. 
 
If you see an emergency call 911.   
 
To report a wildfire please call 1-800-663-5555 or *5555 on a cell phone. 
 
Together we can work to keep Harrison safe. 
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